ERCOT
SYSTEM PROTECTION WORKING GROUP
REPORT TO ROS
November 8, 2007

The last meeting of the ERCOT System Protection Working Group was held in Fort
Worth on July 26-27, 2007. As of this date, no significant items have changed since
the October report to ROS.

Next Meeting: The next scheduled Working Group meeting will be held in Nursery,
Texas on November 8-9, 2007.



